
3 December 2021 

Dear Year 6 parents/carers, 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Year 7 2022 Parent Information Night on 
Monday 6th December at 7.00pm.  

Due to Covid Restrictions, the event will be held remotely. Please click on this 
link  https://live.gssc.vic.edu.au/ to join us.  

The night will provide you with an opportunity to meet our Executive Principal - Mrs 
Barbara O’Brien and our three Neighbourhood Principals- Mrs Dougie Souter (Biyala), Mr 
Steve Bolton (Dharnya) and Ms Daisy Utber (Bayuna). 

The session is designed to answer your questions about the Year 7 Teaching and Learning 
Program, the Greater Shepparton Secondary College Wellbeing Structure, and the supports 
and resources available to our students. There will be information about enrichment and 
student leadership programs; and in particular, what happens on the Transition Day on 
Tuesday 7th December. 

Please take part in this opportunity to experience the Year 7 Transition program, and what 
to expect for your child’s next step in their education – at the Greater Shepparton 
Secondary College.  

Barbara O’Brien 
Executive Principal 
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